Attn: Director Mining & Industry Projects 1087 Jerrara Road
Development Assignment Systems & Approvals Bungonia NSW 2580
Department of Planning and Infrastructure

GPO Box 39

Sydney NSW 2001

5 August 2013
RE: Ardmore Park Quarry Bungonia
Dear Sir,

| too share the concerns of my family and friends as a member of the Bungonia community. It
is sad that an organisation such as Multiquip Quarries has tried to dupe the local community
in thinking it has best interests at heart, yet we now hear of a proposal for Multiquip to use the
local roads prior to the completion of the relevant route upgrade we first heard about.

As a local | have heard nothing direct from Multiquip and have confirmed with other locals
who also share the concern of not being consulted. As a resident of Jerrara Road, | am
worried the use of the road as a transport route will have a negative effect on all of us.
Travelling on Jerrara Road will be more dangerous and result in worse wear and tear of the
road which is already unsuitable for heavy vehicle usage.

Like most residents, | enjoy living in Bungonia and whilst we have been worried for some time
about Multiquip’s intentions of increasing their quarry transportation, we have never been
more worried than now to hear they are not following through on what is required of them to
upgrade the transport route before proceeding any further.

As a concerned local, | am one of many voices. Please take the time to review the proposal
and consider the risks it places on us, young children, and the local wildlife. These local roads

are not fit for transportation of this type, nor do we want to be affected by the noise and
pollution in our tranquil community. Please reject the proposal from Multiquip.

Thank you for listening.
Kind Regards
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Panagiotis Kyriakopoulos



